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SRCD Endorses AERA and NAEd Statement in
Support of Anti-Racist Education

SRCD has endorsed an American Educational Research Association (AERA) and National Academy of

Education (NAEd) statement in support of anti-racist education.

Our associations are proud of our enduring commitment to open, trustworthy inquiry and the hard
work we have done in our scholarly field to examine issues of equity, diversity, inclusion, and anti-
racism in education writ large as well as in education policy, administration, and practice contexts.
This commitment extends to examining the history, unintended biases and exclusionary practices in
all sectors, including research, as part of promoting integrity, honesty, and inclusivity and
ultimately excellence in every part of society.

As part of SRCD’s mission to support diversity and inclusion in developmental science, SRCD endorses this

statement and continues to embrace a commitment to and support for diversity in all its forms.
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